
 
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 11th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to let you know about an exciting opportunity to support 
our Year 5 pupils in learning their times tables in a fun and engaging 

way. 

As some of you may be aware, I make and share times table and 

other educational songs on YouTube, which I also promote on other 

social media platforms. I would like to begin filming a series of short 
videos to share on my social media accounts (MrWalkerMrWalker). The 

videos will feature myself on camera, with the class reacting or 

singing along to my times tables songs in the background. The 

children’s voices will be heard, but they will not be visible in the 

videos. No children will be shown on screen or personally identified in 

any way. 

Because children are not old enough to have their own TikTok or 

Instagram accounts, I will also share the videos we create together 

with the class in school. This way, the children will be able to enjoy 

watching their work in a safe environment, without needing access to 

social media. 

This activity will take place during our normal learning time, as we 

will already be practising our times tables during maths lessons, and I 

hope it will help enhance their learning experience. My aim is to 

make learning times tables more engaging and enjoyable. 

Please complete the £0.00 ParentPay offer entitled “Voice Recording 

Permission” by 11.59pm on Thursday 18th September to give permission 

for your child to take part. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Walker 


